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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   ALL DCCECE HNU USDA NSLP PROGRAMS 
FROM:  DCCECE / HNU  
DATE:  AUGUST 2, 2022  
SUBJECT:  NSLP REIMBURSEMENT RATES FOR 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

 
 

NSLP Updated Reimbursement Rates 2022-2023 
 

The United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) has updated and released the 
reimbursement rates for National School Lunch Program (NSLP) for 2022-2023 School Year. 
Please see the attached temporary reimbursement payment chart below on page two (2). 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 

Please keep this memo on file for quick and easy reference. A copy is also available on the 
resource library under HNP Mass Alerts. If you have any questions regarding this memo, please 
contact your Application Coordinator at: 501-682-8869. Thank you so much for all that you do 
to feed the children of Arkansas. 
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